
Welcome to the Reading Olympics at Warwick Elementary School 
Thursday, March 30th beginning at 6:00 PM 

 
 

 

Welcome to Warwick Elementary School!  We are thrilled to host another year of Reading Olympics in our building and look forward to welcoming you to our 

school.  Our main parking lot is located on Meetinghouse Road.  While there are two entrances to the building campus directly off of Almshouse Road, neither 

of these entrances will be accessible by car.  Almshouse entrances and parking spaces will be used by the busses transporting thirty-six teams of students from 

eleven other schools to this event.  We are keeping bus and car traffic completely separate for everyone’s safety. 

Police will be present to help direct car traffic on Meetinghouse Road between the two parking lots at Warwick and St. Cyril’s.  St. Cyril’s, the church across 

Meetinghouse Road, is allowing us to use their parking lots.  There is an entrance to the St. Cyril’s parking lot directly off of Almshouse Road, as well as off of 

Meetinghouse Road.  Please be sure to utlize legal parking within the St. Cyril’s lot if our school’s lot is filled.  Parking within the Warwick parking lot can occur 

within parking spaces or stacked in line along the perimeter curb.  Please use safe judgement. 

Doors on the parking lot side of the building will open at 5:30.  We will have maps and volunteers stationed around the building to direct you to your assigned 
room(s).  Please report to your assigned room as soon as you arrive.  We will have water and soft pretzels available should you be interested in purchasing a 
light refreshment.  We look forward to welcoming you to our beautiful school and celebrating the joy of reading with all of you. 
 

Sincerely, 

Chad M. Watters 
Principal 
Warwick Elementary 
1340 Almshouse Road 
Jamison PA 18929 
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Below you will find a map of the building as well as the rooms being used for the Reading Olympics.  We hope you enjoy your visit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


